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From: Melissa Meyer <melissameyer608@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 5:03 PM
To: Elliot LeBrun
Cc: Latimer Burris, Amani; licensing
Subject: Re: No longer opposing liquor license at 2702 East Washington

Hello,  
 
This is Melissa Meyer, the woman who spoke in opposition of the license.  
 
I will not be at the meeting this evening because I share Elliot’s sentiments.  
 
All I want for this property is to see it safe and clean. If the safety of the neighborhood requires a new owner and that 
new owner requires a license, so be it. I won’t stand in the way.  
 
Really, sincerely, don’t care about beer. I care about my personal safely and that of my neighbors.  
 
Melissa Meyer  
2663 Eastlawn Ct  
608-345-5432  
 
On Wed, May 15, 2024 at 4:58 PM Elliot LeBrun <Elliot@winterbrookplanning.com> wrote: 
Hello, this is Elliot LeBrun, I spoke at the Common Council meeting last week. 
 
I’m sorry, I wanted to go to the meeting tonight to explain myself, but I can’t make it. I just tested positive for covid, 
and I can’t make it through a long virtual meeting as I can’t stay awaket. 
 
Long story short: 
I talked to the prospective owner, my neighbors, and our alder Latimer Burris last week, and Lakhbir has convinced us 
that he is the right person to turn the property around, and he can’t make it work without the liquor license.  
 
I’m left with the understanding that this property can become a respectable business, but business-as-usual simply lis 
not working. 
 
I looked at a couple other properties that he runs around town, and it gives me reason to hope that this constant thorn 
in my side may one day become a place I feel comfortable patronizing. The car wash up the road on East Washington is 
a good example. 
 
Again, I’m terribly sorry, but I am in no shape to attend a meeting. 
 
Please feel free to call or email with any questions. 
 
Elliot LeBrun 
(608) 509-5211 
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